[bookmark: _GoBack]One World Government Agenda, Since Feast of Trumpets (Sept. 13th 2015)
One World Government to be implemented on the back of created problems, designed to feeds fear through climate change, economic unrest, and social unrest in order to establish the “Sustainable Development Agenda” (Agenda 21/Agenda 2030) a global corporation of governments.

Matt. 24:4:     Be on guard that no man deceives you
Rev. 6:8:    And I looked, and behold, a pale horse, and the one sitting on it, the name of him was Death, and Hades was following with him; and authority was given to them over the fourth of the earth, to kill with sword, and with famine, and with plague, the same under the authority of the beasts of the earth. 
Rev. 17:12-13:    The ten horns you saw are ten kings who have not yet received a kingdom, but who for one hour will receive authority as kings along with the beast. They have one purpose and will give their power and authority to the beast.



November 2016

Nov. 2nd    Chipmaker Broadcom to buy network gear maker Brocade for $5.5 billion
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-brocade-commns-m-a-broadcom-idUSKBN12X1A8

Nov. 4th    Paris climate change deal becomes international law
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/paris-climate-change-deal-becomes-international-law/ar-AAjTRVB?OCID=ansmsnnews11 

Nov. 7th    Munksjo to acquire Ahlstrom for $639M in fibers deal
http://www.nonwovens-industry.com/contents/view_breaking-news/2016-11-07/ahlstrom-munksjo-announce-merger/

Nov. 7th    Windstream to buy Earthlink in $1.1B all stock deal
http://www.democratandchronicle.com/story/money/business/2016/11/07/windstream-earthlink-merging-11b-deal/93413784/ 

Nov. 8th    Tesla to buy Germany-based Grohmann Engineering
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-grohmann-engineering-m-a-tesla-idUSKBN1331F1

Nov. 10th    Photoshop maker Adobe to buy video ad firm TubeMogul
http://www.businessinsider.com/adobe-is-acquiring-ad-tech-tubemogul-for-450-million-2016-11

Nov. 10th    First center opens to receive refugees in Paris
http://www.finlandtimes.fi/europe/2016/11/10/31485/Paris-first-centre-opens-door-to-receive-refugees 

Nov. 11th    Global Health Security Agenda’: Blackout On Executive Order Concerning Infectious Disease Threats
http://stateofthenation2012.com/?p=55879

Nov. 14th    Samsung agrees to buy Harman for $8 billion
http://www.msn.com/en-us/money/companies/samsung-electronics-agrees-to-buy-harman-for-dollar8-billion/ar-AAkgjF2?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Nov. 14th    Siemens to buy software maker Mentor for $4.5 billion
http://www.msn.com/en-us/money/companies/siemens-to-buy-software-maker-mentor-for-dollar45-billion/ar-AAkg7pB?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Nov. 15th    Marrakech climate conference starts high level segment, with focus on Paris agreement
http://english.sina.com/news/2016-11-15/detail-ifxxsmuu5747619.shtml 
​ 
Nov. 16th    Global Health Security Agenda (GHSA) Global vaccination agenda, 
http://www.thesleuthjournal.com/obama-executive-order-global-vaccination-agenda/

Nov. 17th    War On Cash: Citibank To Stop Accepting Cash At Some Branches (moves toward cashless)
https://www.technocracy.news/index.php/2016/11/17/war-cash-citibank-stop-accepting-cash-branches/

Nov. 18th    UK passes bill which allows authorities to access people’s internet history
http://www.oneangrygamer.net/2016/11/new-uk-law-allows-spying-on-browsing-history-personal-internet-habits/17013/

Nov. 20th    Symantec said to reach deal to buy LifeLock
http://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2016-11-20/symantec-said-to-reach-deal-to-buy-lifelock-for-2-4-billion

Nov. 20th    Japanese Self-Defense Force soldiers in South Sudan, wearing United Nations blue helmets 
http://www.foxnews.com/world/2016/11/21/japanese-peacekeepers-arrive-in-south-sudan-with-new-mandate.html

Nov. 21st    Oracle buys Dyn, notorious victim of cyber attack
http://www.usatoday.com/story/tech/news/2016/11/21/oracle-buys-dyn-cyber-attack-ddos-distributed-denial-service-mirai-botnet/94219552/

Nov. 22nd    Do ordinary investors lose in the ETP-Sunoco Logistics merger?
http://www.dallasnews.com/business/energy/2016/11/22/ordinary-investors-lose-etp-sunoco-merger

Nov. 22nd    Dr. Pepper Snapple Agrees to Buy Bai Brands for $1.7 Billion
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2016-11-22/dr-pepper-snapple-agrees-to-acquire-bai-brands-for-1-7-billion

Nov. 23rd    Cash Ban the Best Thing to Happen to Indian Digital Payments (moves toward cashless)
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2016-11-23/cash-ban-the-best-thing-to-happen-to-indian-digital-payments

Nov. 24th    China travel firm Ctrip to buy Skyscanner for $2.5b
http://www.gdnonline.com/Details/146146/Chinese-travel-site-Ctripcom-to-buy-Britains-Skyscanner 




December 2016 


Dec. 1st    Steel makers merge to create China’s biggest steel company
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-china-steel-m-a-idUSKBN13Q3B0

Dec. 1st    Citic Group and Carlyle near deal to buy McDonalds in China
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-mcdonalds-m-a-idUSKBN13Q4LK

Dec. 1st    Maersk Line to Buy German Shipping Line Hamburg Süd in $4 Billion Deal
http://www.wsj.com/articles/maersk-line-buys-german-container-shipper-hamburg-sud-1480590315

Dec. 1st    Parker Hannifin Agrees to Acquire Clarcor for $4.3B
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2016-12-01/parker-hannifin-agrees-to-acquire-clarcor-for-4-3-billion 

Dec. 5th    Amazon Launched Cashier Free Convenience Store
http://www.theverge.com/2016/12/5/13842592/amazon-go-new-cashier-less-convenience-store

Dec. 6th    GoDaddy is buying its European Peer for $2 Billion
http://fortune.com/2016/12/06/godaddy-host-europe-group/

Dec. 6th    Carlye Consortium buys McDonald China Franchise
http://www.wsj.com/articles/carlyle-consortium-nears-deal-to-buy-mcdonalds-china-franchise-1481022945

Dec. 6th    Zimbabwe rolls out ‘surrogate’ dollars equal to US dollar amid unease
http://guardian.ng/news/zimbabwe-rolls-out-surrogate-dollars-amid-unease/

Dec. 6th    EU approves $26b Microsoft bid to buy social network Linkedin
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-lnkin-corp-m-a-microsoft-eu-idUSKBN13V205

Dec. 6th    Verizon to sell data centers to Equinix for $3.6 billion
http://www.msn.com/en-us/money/companies/verizon-to-sell-data-centers-to-equinix-for-dollar36-billion/ar-AAlcmDk?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Dec. 6th    Alaska Air Wins U.S. Approval for Virgin America Takeover
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2016-12-06/alaska-air-wins-u-s-approval-for-virgin-america-takeover

Dec. 7th    Fitbit to buy assets of smartwatch maker Pebble
http://www.usatoday.com/story/tech/news/2016/12/07/report-fitbit-closing-pebble-deal/95082716/

Dec.9th        Murdoch's Twenty-First Century Fox bids $14.1B for UK's Sky
http://www.msn.com/en-us/money/companies/murdochs-twenty-first-century-fox-bids-dollar14b-for-uks-sky/ar-AAlm2mP?
OCID=ansmsnnews11 

​Dec. 13th    Asahi to Buy Beer Brands From Anheuser-Busch InBev for $7.8 Billion
http://www.nytimes.com/2016/12/13/business/dealbook/asahi-abinbev-beer-pilsner.html

Dec. 13th    Investors approve $57 billion mega-merger of Monsanto and Bayer
https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/investors-approve-57-billion-merger-of-monsanto-and-bayer/2016/12/13/ae3e9b7c-c165-11e6-9578-0054287507db_story.html 

Dec. 15th    Alaska Air begins merger with Virgin America, promises 'more to love'
http://www.usatoday.com/story/travel/flights/todayinthesky/2016/12/14/alaska-air-begins-merger-virgin-america-promises-more-love/95415036/

Dec. 16th    Danone of France to buy WhiteWave
http://www.nytimes.com/2016/07/08/business/dealbook/danone-whitewave-deal.html  

Dec. 25th    Snapchat has quietly acquired an Israeli startup for a reported $30 million to $40 million
https://techcrunch.com/2016/12/25/snapchat-has-quietly-acquired-an-israeli-startup-for-a-reported-30-million-to-40-million/ 

​Dec. 26th    John Kerry Is Working On Another UN Resolution That Would Officially Recognize A Palestinian State
http://www.brotherjohnf.com/breaking-report-john-kerry-working-another-un-resolution-officially-recognize-palestinian-state/

Dec. 27th    Abbott gets Antitrust Approval to buy St. Jude Med.
http://www.cnbc.com/2016/12/27/abbott-gets-us-antitrust-approval-to-buy-st-jude-medical.html

Dec. 27th    Snapchat has acquired Israeli startup Cimagine for $30m
https://techcrunch.com/2016/12/25/snapchat-has-quietly-acquired-an-israeli-startup-for-a-reported-30-million-to-40-million/

Dec. 27th    BP to Buy Woolworths Australian Gas Stations for A$1.785 Billion
http://vouxmagazine.com/2016/12/28/bp-to-buy-woolworths-australian-gas-stations-for-a-1-785/

Dec. 29th    China imposes $47m in fines on hundreds of coal power plants
http://dailycaller.com/2016/12/29/china-levels-huge-fines-on-605-coal-power-plants-for-skirting-regs/

Dec. 30th    FAO Schwarz Owner buys Sharper Image for $100M
http://www.wsj.com/articles/fao-schwarz-owner-buys-sharper-image-for-100-million-from-iconix-1483106852
